
 

December 14, 2017 
12:00 noon 

1ST FLOOR JURY ASSEMBLY ROOM 

(Video link for McAllen, Corpus Christi and Laredo) 

 

 

On December 14, 2017, the Bankruptcy Court will 
hold a question and answer session regarding the 
December 1, 2017 rule changes, the new chapter 13 
plan and related forms.     

 

** Attorneys are encouraged to bring staff ** 


